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A legria Group, Inc., a.k.a. The Krewe of Alegria, a 501(c)4 not-for-profi civic organization made up 
of business women within the Tampa Bay community distributed over $14,000.00 in value of new 

shoes and socks in  August and December of 2016. This was done through Alegria’s Kickin’ for Kids, Inc., 
a 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization. We are truly grateful to all persons who have contributed to make this 
possible - thank you to all who helped in this endeavor! Please visit our web site to view a list of our many 
contributors.

AUGUST 2016 BACK TO SCHOOL SHOE DISTRIBUTIONS

Belmont Heights Boys and Girls Club - 130 Children received the gift of new shoes.
USF Welcomes Refugees - 90 children received the gift of new shoes.

Church organizations - 20 children received the gift of new shoes.

DECEMBER 2016 HOLIDAY SHOE  DISTRIBUTIONS

Cleveland Elementary - 70 First Graders received the gift of new ASICS athletic shoes and socks. 
Foster Academy - 100 First Graders received the gift of new ASICS athletic shoes and socks.

Florida Sherrifs Youth Ranch, Safety Harbor - 30 children received the gift of new shoes.
Hispanic Family Services, Wimauma - 90 children received the gift of new shoes.

Safety Harbor Community Center - 30 Children received the gift of new shoes.
Foster Children in Brandon - 20 children received the gift of new shoes.

Made possible through contributions and funds given by

Gasparilla Distance Classic Association, A. Kilbride Insurance, Roche Monitoring, 
Feet First, Austin Roe Patsko PA, Dr. Joe Joseph, Premier Racing Institute,

and individuals within the Tampa Bay community.

The Krewe of Alegria Fund-Raising Committee, and individual members of the Krewe of Alegria.
Special Thanks to Amy Mandel from Feet First, Tampa

Jeanne Cameron, Vice President; Michele Manzo-Lembo, Co-Chair
kreweofalegria@verizon.net  • www.alegriaskickinforkids.com
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